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Dear Mr. Krapohl, 
 
 Two articles regarding the use of polygraph in Lithuania have been recently published in 
the Polygraph journal: 
 

1. Saldžiūnas V. & Kovalenka A. (2012). Polygraph screening in Lithuania and Russia. 
Polygraph, 41(4), 224-240. 

 
2. Saldžiūnas V. & Kovalenka A. (2013). Legal Regulation and Practice of Psychophysiological 

Polygraph Examinations in the Republic of Lithuania. Polygraph, 42(3), 137-145. 
 
 As graduates from the polygraph schools accredited by the American Polygraph Association 
and members of the American Polygraph Association we are writing to inform you that views and 
opinions expressed in the aforementioned articles are those of the authors alone and do not reflect 
the position of APA members and APA accredited schools graduates working in Lithuania. We 
responsibly state that Lithuanian polygraph examiners who graduated APA accredited polygraph 
schools and are members of the APA strictly follow the APA Standards of Practice and Code of 
Ethics when conducting polygraph examinations. 
 
 We would appreciate if you published this statement in the next issue of Polygraph journal. 
In addition, we shall be grateful if you notify your readers that views and opinions expressed by the 
aforementioned authors are not common among the Lithuanian polygraph examiners who 
graduated APA accredited schools and are APA members when publishing any article by these 
authors in future. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

Ineta Grigaitė 
 
Bronius Kliauga 
 
Laimutis Kraujalis 
 
Milda Mickūnaitienė 
 
Egidijus Paliulis 
 
Rolandas Sejonas 
 
Karolis Stulpinas 
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